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South Buena Vista Civic Council

A= PP4d = Elections
Ve@m T'LQ/S At the membership meeting held on

January 8, 2020 in the South Hall, election

=i 2 ¥ 6 nominations were opened for the follow-

ing offices: President, Secretary, (1) Trus-
. tee, and (2) Directors. The 2 Director posi-
Happy Shirthday tions are for the following streets: first
position for Speck Drive and Hoyle Drive

S Bsniry Heseas and the second for Hess Drive and Kep-
Tino Alfonsi 2/14 Tom Scott 2/15  nerDrive.

The nominations will remain open until
e the next executive board meeting Febru-

ary 4, 2020. The nominations will then be
Happy Anniversary “Go all closed and the nomination acceptance

who have an annive : g,hm and voting will take place at the next
Sl v g4 membership meeting to be held

February 12, 2020.
Y)———W‘ SBvVCC
>* SAlemorial for
Eruestine @/%c@lgmey TREASURERS REPORT INFOR-
MATION
Shebruary 8, 2020 at 2 p.m. The treasurer’s report is prepared
Holiday Gommunity every month. It is read and approved by
the membership meeting held the sec-
Shellowship Ohurch ond Wednesday of the month. The re-
: Rd port is posted in the display case locat-
Gorner Oﬁo@mlmqtm ed in the Northeast corner of the club-
and Sunray Drive house outside of the lending library. If
there are any questions please feel free
COhere will be a luncheon to contact me via email at grifka-
ren@yahoo.com or call (734) 776-0078.
50”"”””? the service. Dan Grifka, Treasurer
South Buena Vista Civic Council




Thank you

We would like to thank everyone that
volunteered to help and attended the
Christmas and January Pot Luck dinners.

We had great entertainment after the
dinners, we are hoping more will stay for
the music & entertainment after the next
Pot Luck dinner.

Thanks muchly,
Larry & Doris VanBuskirk

January Pancake Breakfast

Saturday Jan. 18th breakfast with pan-
cakes, sausage, French toast, eggs, ap-
ple sauce, fruit cocktail, coffee, tea and
juice was a big success. Thanks to David
Wood and all the volunteers that worked
in the kitchen and dinning room. We
served 97 customers not counting all the
volunteers. That was 28 dozen eggs
(Kept the chickens busy).

We also accepted donations for the Wom-
en’s Club that make the “Sunshine Bears”
for cancer patients (Note: they make per-
sonalized bears to give out to adult can-
cer patients, they need to deliver 57
bears each month for the whole year)
WOW, a big thank you to them also.

We had our TV playing with the club ac-
tivities for the month. That’s something
new we are trying.

The 50/50 drawing of $31 was won by
Don Henry, congratulations you aren’tas
unlucky at drawings as you thought!

Again thank you to all who came to our
breakfast. SBVCC President ,

Dennis Luke

Tech Time with Sandy

Want to learn more about your cell phone
and/or tablet? Come to the South Hall
Tuesdays at 2pm for some classes. Sandy
is volunteering her time to teach you some
awesome uses for your technology devic-
es.

We will be going through step by step
from scratch as if you just acquired your
devices and repeating the steps until you
are comfortable with each step. Hope to
see you all on Tuesdays at 2pm.

** Please remember to bring your phone
and/or tablet with you.**

Sandy Shoemaker

Pancake Breakfast Dinning room
Workers

Thank you to all the dinning room
workers who pitched in to help out
with the pancake breakfast.

With the absence of Shirley Haven
for this breakfast, we were not
sure we would be able to get
through it, but we managed to get
it done. We miss Shirley very much
and hope she will be able to come
down soon. She really has a knack
for getting things done.

Thank you all again,
Mary Brady



Creative Women'’s Club

The CWC would llike to take this oppor-
tunity to Thank Everyone that attended
our concert on February 1st or was so
generous as to give a monetary donation
toward the purchase of materials toward
the Bears for Cancer Oatients.

We really appreciate it and I’m sure all
of the recipients that receive the bears
during their cancer treatment appreciate
it also.

As stated earlier, we have to provide 57
bears a month, year round. That means
that we have to make 684 bears year . Or
to put it another way, at least 114 bears
per month during the season, (six
months), Whew! We work really hard, and
we couldn’t do it without your help.

The purchase of the”eyes, noses and
stuffing is expensive. We will use your
generous donations wisely.

We know you enjoyed the concert as
Seabreeze is one of the favorite groups
that have entertained at our Club House.
Glad we could bring them to you.

Again THANK YOU.

Creative Women’s Club

@-b Musical Notes

:ﬂ The BV Entertainers ) ‘}
wish to thank all who at-

tended the January Pot Luck and stayed
for our program. We enjoyed bringing to
you, songs of the Roaring 20’s to the
Soaring 2020’s. Ten decades of music.
We hope you enjoyed the evening and will
come to potluck this month on February
27th. You never know what kind of antics
will be conjured up.

If any of you like to sing, do skits, tell
jokes or just like to have fun, please join
us on Tuesday mornings at 8:45

South Hall Daily & Weekly Activities

If you are interested in starting and
spear-heading another activity please
consult with the SBVCC Board and the
newsletter and calendar for available
dates and times!

The Men's Pool Games are Monday -
Friday 8am.

Shuffleboard is on Tuesdays & Thurs-
days @ 2pm.

The Ladies Pool Games are on Fridays
@ 1pm (but they are welcome to play an-
ytime the tables are open).

Chorus is on Tuesdays @ 8:45am.

Arts & Crafts is on Mondays &
Wednesdays @ 1pm.

Card Club is on Tuesdays @ 6pm.

Creative Women's Club
days @ 1pm.

Exercise is on Mondays, Wednesdays
& Fridays @ 10am from January - March.

Tech Time with Sandy Tuesday @ 2pm

is on Thurs-
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ROSTER OF OFFICERS
PRESIDENT: DENNIS LUKE 616-516-5235
V.PRESIDENT: SHIRLEY HAVEN 727-943-0084
SECRETARY: THERESA WOOD 416-522-5748
TREASURER: DAN GRIFKA: 734-776-0112
DIRECTORS
#1 FRAN MONDS 317-437-5427
#2 TERRI GADBOIS 612-866-1015
#3 PEGGY GRIFKA 734-776-0112
#4 BONNIE PIERCE 616-534-5074
#5 CAROL SONNENBERG 269-426-5069
TRUSTEES
DON SMITH 812-585-2161
LARRY VAN BUSKIRK 989-944-0064
RICH MULLIS
CUSTODIANS
JANE HERMANCE 727-943-8301
MARY BRADY 727-484-4246
HALL BOOKINGS
CAROLYN SMITH 812-821-6349
BONNIE PIERCE 616-534-5074
NEWSLETTER STAFF
EDITOR: MARY BRADY 727-484-4246
CALENDAR: CLARA ALFONSI 727-935-1611
NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH
DISPATCH # 727-847-8102
LIFE THREATING/ CRIME IN PROGRESS 911
PRESIDENT; BEA LOVEJOY 727-234-5860

V, PRESIDENT: SHIRLEY HAVEN 727-943-0084
SECRETARY: CONNIE THOMPSON 727-935-4525
TREASURER: DEB BARLOW 727-935-1170
SCHEDULER: TINA HENRY 727-612-6477

NON EMERGENCY PHONE
NUMBERS FOR PASCO COUNTY

NON EMERGENCY SHERIFF 727-847-8102

NON EMERGENCY FIRE 727-847-8102

CODE ENFORCEMENT 727-853-4550
727-847-8171

BUILDING DEPARTMENT

Construction / Permitting 727-847-8126

Inspections 727-847-8127

ANIMAL SERVICES 727-834-3216

ALL-HAUL WASTE SERVICES 727-847-2420

(GARBAGE PICK-UP AND RECYCLE)

DUKE ENERGY

FOR CUSTOMER SERVICE 1-800-700-8744

FOR POWER OUTAGE 1-800-228-8485

FOR STREET LIGHT OUTAGE HAVE POLE NUMBER
(METAL TAG ON POLE) & STREET ADDRESS

1-800-228-8485 OR at duke-energy.com
UTILITIES, INC. (WATER)
FOR CUSTOMER SERVICE 1-866-842-8432

FLORIDA HIGHWAY PATROL 850-617-2000
OR *FHP (847) from any cell phone

ORgoto (www.flhsmv.gov/florida-highway-patrol)
PASCO CRIME/DRUG TIP HOTLINE 1-800-706-2488
or Crime Stoppers @ 1-800-TIPS (8477)

POT HOLE REPAIR 727-847-2411

BUENA VISTA ADVENTURE, INC.

OFFICE IS IN THE NORTH HALL
OFFICE HOURS: (Hours are subject to change)

MONDAY 9 AM -12 PM
THURSDAY 1AM -2PM
PHONE: TINA HENRY 727-934-6167
buenavistaadventure@ameritechmail.com
Ameri-Tech

Community Manager:

Dawn Bringe 727-726-8000
dbringe@ameritechmail.com

BUENA VISTA WEBSITE :
http://iwww.buenavistaadventure.org

This website contains: The By-Laws, HOA Cove-
nants, Meeting Minutes, and the Newsletters for
both North and South.
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